



Important Information for TBM Volunteers

Dear TBM Volunteer:

You are receiving this email because you are currently listed as a volunteer with TBM Disaster Relief. Whether you've been with us a really long time or you are one of our newer volunteers, we first want to say THANK YOU for working beside us as we take Help, Hope, and Healing to folks after a disaster. While the ministry here has grown, our mission has not wavered or changed. Fifty years ago, a group were called to take a cup of cold water, in Jesus' Name, to those suffering after a disaster. Since that time, there have been many changes over the past years as we strive to improve our training and response times to better serve the people God leads us to.

You may or may not have heard about one of the most significant changes we've made to our training procedures. We have gone virtual! It's been in the works for a number of months now but we are capable of doing all our registration for training and other events TBM offers completely online.

What does this mean for you, the volunteer?

- 1. It will provide better accuracy of personal information in your profile;
- 2. It will enable you to access & change your personal information in the TBM database;
- 3. It provides you with additional confidentiality when you apply for a background check;
- 4. You can monitor your training progress;
- 5. It will streamline the registration process before & during training events:
- 6. It will enable us to better serve you as we maintain the database.

How does this all work?

Well, I'm glad you asked! If you follow the link below, it will take you to the TBM Access Profile Sign-In site.

- If this is your first time visiting the site, you will have to create your personal profile. You will need your email address to do this.
- After you enter your email address, you will need to click the "Need a login? Click here" button.
- Once you create a login, you will get an email from the server with a temporary password allowing you access to the system, follow the instructions on that email.
- You need to change your password once you are in the site.
- After you have successfully created your personal profile in TBM's database, we encourage you to become familiar with this process as you will need to go through your profile each time you register for a training event.
- Link to create profile: Welcome to Texas Baptist Men Sign In

If you need additional help or have questions, please send an email with your questions to Rachel Schieck, DR information Coordinator at: tbmdrinfo@gmail.com.